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SIUE, BULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville

Vol. 24, No. 18 
July 27, 1993

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: David Werner^

SUBJECT: Flood Relief Efforts
A

Due to the disastrous flooding in the St. Louis metropolitan area, there 
is an immediate need for relief assistance. The American Red Cross, Salvation 
Army, and other local organizations are calling for volunteers to assist with 
a variety of relief efforts. Assistance is needed with sandbagging, supply 
transportation, water distribution, mobile food center staffing, damage 
assessment, and clean-up.

Opportunities to assist with this effort are being coordinated through 
the Information and Volunteer Center located on the first floor of the 
University Center. Volunteers should contact the Center at 692-2686 for 
specific volunteer opportunities or agency phone numbers.

A flood relief collection drive is being conducted through September 7, 
1993, by Office of Student Affairs. Canned goods and clothing items are being 
collected at the following locations: Office of the Vice President for
Student Affairs, Alestle, Tower Lake Commons, Rape and Sexual Abuse Care 
Center, Early Childhood Center, University Center North Entrance, Kimmel 
Leadership Center, East St. Louis Center General Services Office, School of 
Dental Medicine student lounges in the administration building and the clinic, 
and the Student Fitness Center Lounge.

Given the previous commitment this University has shown to the St. Louis 
region, I am certain that you will again come through in this crucial time of 
need.
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